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Dept Planning – Mining and Major Projects 

I am writing objecting to the MCC PPR Stage 2 plan and calling for The Drip and Corner 
Gorges to be transferred into the Goulburn River National Park to ensure the long term 
protection and appropriate management and legal public access to this regionally 
significant recreational, educational and cultural river corridor.  

I own and operate a busy tourist retreat near Ulan, many of my guests take advantage of 
the Drip and its environs for recreation. I have grown up in the district and feel strongly 
that this area be preserved , intact, for the long term future. 

Many thanks 

Regards 

Scott McGregor 

  

 
Scott McGregor and Wendy Gray 
Ruwenzori Retreat ‐ Mudgee 
www.ruwenzori.com.au 
bookings@ruwenzori.com.au 
ph 02 9557 5489 
  
  

   

  

From:    "Scott Mcgregor" <scott@otr.com.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/21/2012 10:58 PM
Subject:   Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report: Project No: 08_0135
CC:    <savethedrip@mdeg.org.au>
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